
Announcements 

Second Sunday of Easter – Divine Mercy Sunday – Apr. 27th, 2025 
 

 

 

1. Congratulations to our two newly baptized and confirmed members of Notre Dame 

Parish, Elishia Fehr and Kobe Wormon-Burns. We are very pleased to have you join us.  

 

2. Please get your registrations in for the Flames of Hope Diocesan Youth Rally being held 

at John Paul II Collegiate on Saturday, May 24. Everything can be done online. If you 

need help, please call the office.  

 

3. Keep in mind that Deanery 5 is planning a pilgrimage to the Sacred Heart Cathedral in 

Prince Albert on Saturday, October 18, to pick up the Jubilee Anchor/cross, which will 

then visit each parish in the deanery. The cost for the bus and lunch is $45.00. Please see 

the poster for the itinerary.  

 

4. A great evening of musical entertainment is happening on Friday, May 2nd at St. André 

Church beginning at 7 pm. Come out and enjoy Sister Rita and friends as they present a 

tribute to Don Williams. Admission is by donation and the proceeds are going to Catholic 

Family Services and the Food Bank.  

 

5. St. Vital Catholic Parish is seeking a Catholic individual to provide bookkeeping services 

in their parish office. Deadlines for application is May 12th, 2025. Please contact St. Vital 

Parish Office.  

 

6. Sunday, April 27, is Divine Mercy Sunday.  We are invited to attend a holy hour of 

prayer and adoration from 3 to 4 pm, here at the church.  

 

 

 

For 11:00 am Mass only: 

 

Everyone is welcome to join us for coffee and donuts and fellowship after Mass in St. 

Bernadette Hall. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 


